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No Damage in Early Morning Falls City Fire
(KLZA)-- No damage reported following an early morning fire call in Falls City.

Falls City Volunteer Fire Chief Ken Simpson reports firefighters were called to
the Bobbi Frenzl home at 1121 Stone Street about 6:35 Monday morning.

Occupants of the house were able to extinguish the fire on the back porch using a
hose.

The fire, was extinguished when the firefighters arrived.
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